
2024 Vacation Bible School 
For students in Pre-K (Age 4)- completed Grade 6 

July 8 -12, 2024 

9:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m. 

Registration due by June 7, 2024 

Parent’s/Guardian’s Name(s):   

Phone:     Cell Phone: 

E-Mail (required in case of cancelations): 

Address: 

Allergies/ Medical Conditions:  

Physician & Number: 

Emergency Contact: 

Home Church: 

Would you like to help? (Anyone who has completed grade 7 through adult) _______________ 

Name of Volunteer(s) and day(s) available 

 

Please list the children to be enrolled. 

 Full Name Date of Birth Last Grade Completed 

1    
2    

3    

4    

For health and safety reasons, all children must be able to use the bathroom independently 

and to understand and follow directions given in English. 

*Optional Name of a child you would like your child to be with in a group. 
_____________________________________________________ 
 
My signature grants permission to use pictures of my child on the church website or in a local 
newspaper. 
   Parent /Guardian Signature      Date   



 

Vacation Bible School 

This summer, Vacation Bible School (VBS) will be held at Cheshire Lutheran Church from July 8 

to July 12, beginning at 9:00 a.m. until Noon. Drop off begins at 8:45 a.m.  At “Scuba” VBS, kids 

will Dive into friendship with God. The program is filled with incredible Bible learning 

experiences, hands-on fun science experiments, team building games, cool Bible songs, and 

tasty treats.  

There will be a free-will collection of school supplies or cash donations for children in need.  

VBS at Cheshire Lutheran Church is free and open to the public for children ages 4 through 

having completed Grade 6.  We will have both indoor and outdoor activities, so please make 

sure to send a water bottle labeled with your child’s name.   

Each of our groups is limited to 10 students and 2 teen volunteers per group; we try to group 

students by age/grade.  If there is a close friend or relative your child would like to be grouped 

with, please let us know and we will try to keep it in mind when we assign the groups. *We will 

do our best but we cannot guarantee that all requests will be met.*  Please note, we will not be 

able to move students between groups once VBS begins.  Thank you for your help and 

understanding in this matter. 

Registrations will be accepted on a first- come, first-served basis.  If we reach our capacity limit, 

we will maintain a waitlist in case we have cancellations.   

Please return the completed registration form to the Church Office by June 7, 2024. You may 

email the form to office@cheshirelutheran.org or mail the form to Cheshire Lutheran Church, 

P.O. Box 157, Cheshire, CT 06410.  If you have any questions, please call the church office at 

(203) 272 - 5106. 

We will contact you to confirm that we have received your registration and will send you details 

of the procedure for drop off and pick up.  

 


